
EUMMA Meeting

Never Give a Non-mathematician an Even Break

Prof. Ronald Gould
Emory University

Abstract: Come and attend EUMMA’s first event of the year as we learn how a little mathematics
can go a long way in card games, coin flipping games, and even paintball. All those with any interest
in mathematics and computer science are encouraged to attend.

Tuesday, September 15, 2009, 7:00 pm
Mathematics and Science Center: W201

Food and drinks will be served.
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